
The County of Orange will participate again this year in the collection of diapers, 

baby food and baby hygiene products as part of the 2012 Essentials for Young Lives 

Donation Drive.  The drive is being conducted by HomeAid Orange County 

 and the baby care items collected will be distributed to shelters  

throughout Orange County.    

 

Families are the fastest growing segment of Orange County’s homeless population.   

By receiving these “essential” items, it allows the shelters to expand the use of their 

already limited resources to help their clients achieve self-sufficiency. 

 

Donation Bins will be located at the following participating offices:  

 

*OC Dana Point Harbor Main Office 

 

*Dana Point Marina Company  

 

*Dana Point Marina Inn 

 

*Embarcadero Marina Launch Ramp and Dry Storage 

 

*Coffee Importers 

 

*OC Sailing and Events Center 

 

The Donation Drive will take place from May 4th – 11th.   Your donation of diapers, 

baby food and baby hygiene products will be greatly appreciated.  
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